
The following arrangements have been requested from our contracted school transport providers 
for Monday 5th September 2016. 
 

 Year 7 and Year 12 students – please be at your bus stop at the scheduled time to arrive at 
Poynton High School in time for start of school at 8.45am. 

 Years 8-11 and Year 13 students – please be at your bus stop 2 hours later than your usual 
scheduled morning pick-up time to catch the additional morning service for arrival at Poynton 
High School by 11.00 am. 

 All contracted bus services will depart at the usual time of 3pm. 
 
For general queries regarding contracted school bus services to Poynton High School please 
contact Transport Service Solutions on 0300 123 5012. 
 
Students using the 391 service bus from Hazel Grove 
 
Additional morning 391 service will depart from Stockport at 10.00am to arrive at school for 
10.45am 


